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Press Conference to Highlight Flash Flood Season and Major Flood Zone Removal  
 
WHAT:    Flash Flood season starts July 1 with the return of monsoon moisture. A major flood zone around 

the Las Vegas Wash is being removed, providing relief for 1,400 residents. 
 

WHY:       Flash Flood Season in Clark County is July through September. This event is being held to 
educate residents and visitors about the dangers of flash flooding and to update the community on 
current projects that will improve flood safety. 
 

WHO:       Clark County Commissioner Larry Brown, Chairman, Regional Flood Control District Board 
       Isaac Barron, North Las Vegas Mayor Pro-Tem 

Steve Parrish, General Manager/Chief Engineer, Regional Flood Control District 
 Todd Lericos, National Weather Service 
 Chief Greg Cassell, Clark County Fire Department     
  
WHEN:    Wednesday, June 29, 2016 at 11 a.m. 
 
WHERE:  National Weather Service, 7851 Dean Martin Drive, Las Vegas, NV 89139. Inside Weather 

Command Center (Map Attached) 
 
WOW:      After the press conference, the National Weather Service will launch a weather balloon on 

location (weather permitting). Cool visual opportunity. 
 
ALSO:     Parking is available in the National Weather Service lot. Larger news vans or trucks can park 

along Dean Martin Drive. 
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